lambert

Riviere-Ouelle, Québec
March 23, 2022
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL : ministre-minister@ec.ac.ca

Hon. Steven Guilbeault

Minister of Environment and Climate Change
800 Boulevard de Maisonneuve East

Suite 604

Montréal (Quebec) H2L 418

Object : Lambert La Ronge Peat Harvest Project

Reference number : 83334

Dear Minister Guilbeault,

During a meeting between ourselves and the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada, held
on March 23, the Agency brought to our attention that some information submitted by
ourselves and our consultant was outdated and will need to be revised in order to
accurately inform the effects assessment. This information was requested by the Agency
for the analysis of the designation request under section 9 of the Impact Assessment Act.
These updates may have a significant impact on the Project and need to be duly assessed
by our consultants.

The Agency advised Lambert Peat Moss to request a suspension of the review timeline
to allow for a thorough review of the potential impacts resulting from this new information,
and if necessary, update the effects assessment. Lambert Peat Moss is therefore
requesting the Agency to suspend the federal timeline as of March 23, allowing Lambert
Peat Moss to assess the impacts and implications to the Project plans, and provide the
corresponding revisions, where appropriate.

Thank you for your understanding for this request.

Best regards/”
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Impact Assessment Agency of Canada - pnr-ron@iaac-aeic.gc.ca and
Jennifer.dallaire@iaac.aeic.gc.ca
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